The Shoebox Appeal leaflets have been delivered so please contact us if you would like a leaflet and a copy is attached to the 
Newsletter.
Over the year we have managed to collect quite a few items 
including hats, scarves, gloves, and small toys as well as other bits and pieces which are suitable to go into a shoebox. If current Covid restrictions are lifted, our plan is to hold a Shoebox Coffee Morning on Saturday 4th September, where we will ask you to pay for your coffee in aid of the Appeal, and you will be free to take any spare items we have for your box. If, restrictions do not allow us to do this, then we will revert to Plan B. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Whatever happens in the coming months, Ringstead Shared Church are taking part in the Shoebox Appeal and we are very grateful for all donations of items and knitted knee blankets.
Thank you for your continued support from Team Shoebox
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